
 

 

 

City Manager Report 

Elke Doom 

April 12, 2017 

 Continued discussion with Kimley Horn regarding scope of work, costs and city staff 
involvement 

 
 Meet and greet with Police Department staff 

 
 Met with Alaska Pacific Development representatives to identify suitable property 

for mixed use commercial, residential development 

 
 Facilitated tours and meet and greet event for Economic Development candidates.  

 

 Interviewed Economic Development Director candidates.   
 

 Reinstituted Construction in Progress discussions. Meetings will be bi-weekly and 

may become weekly as construction progress on projects ramps up for summer 
projects. 

 

 Meet and great with Providence Hospital Board at their monthly meeting 
 

 Met with School Superintendent to discuss CIP projects priority list 

 

 Directed staff to move forward with city hall office remodel and finish remodel of 
two airport offices for new staff coming on board. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 


